

Newsletter.

September 2024 Issue

Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Rosewood, where everyone is made feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all.



What can you expect to read inside this issue?

- Entertainment & activities for September 2024
 - Residents Birthdays
 - Long service awards for staff
 - How to get in touch



























"Update on the building works"

The works are outside preparing the ground for new bedrooms and new garden areas.

It's really exciting and we are really looking forward to seeing our beautiful home transformed over the next 2 years.

I will keep everyone updated with photos on the newsletter and we progress.



If any families or friends have any questions or concerns with the ongoing works, please let us know so we can put you minds and rest

Thank you for reading...

Please look out for our next issue of the newsletter in

October 2024.

Getting in touch...

If you would like to get in touch with us, please don't hesitate in doing so.

Mail: Rosewood Residential Care Home, Cobham terrace, Bean Road Greenhithe Kent DA9 9JB

Tel: 01322 385880

Email: carol@charinghealthcare.co.uk **Website**: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk